
 

 

 

 

President’s Message  

 

CRLC Members— 

February has come and gone and we are now moving into the month of 
March.  Once again, we had some exciting things going on during this past 
month. We started off with our February General Membership Meeting 
where we had a program presented on making sure we have our affairs in 
order.  It is certainly something to think about and important that all of us 
make sure we are prepared.   

 

Each week in the month also found members keeping busy as we attended 
great sub club events arranged by our Sub Club Leaders.  The Charity & 
Volunteer Connection leaders arranged a time for us to work at Sunrise of 
Cinco Ranch and we collected new or gently used books for the Katy Li-
brary Annual Book Sale.  We will continue collecting books at our March 
General Membership Meeting.  Yes, it certainly was a busy month.   

 

Have you signed up to attend the March General Membership Meeting?  
Our program that evening will be “Organizing and Travel Tips”.  With the 
Summer time quickly approaching, that means travel is on our minds so 
come and learn some “hot” spots to travel and helpful “tips” when it comes 
to travel.   

 

So do you take the time to read each edition of the CRLC Newsletter?  
Within this edition, look for a sentence related to St Patrick’s Day.  Find 
the sentence, send me an email to jcoble3930@gmail.com and let me know 
the sentence and where it was located.  If you have it right, then you will 
be entered into a monthly contest where you just may be the lucky winner.  
Deadline for responding will be March 15th.     

 

Until next month, 

Jill 
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Do you know what street was the birth of the Cinco Ranch Ladies Club?  The idea for 
a ladies club started on Beachwater Drive, one of the first streets completed in Cin-
co.  It was early Fall 1991 at a coffee held at Venetta Hilton’s home that enthusiasm 
for CRLC began.   

CRLC General Meeting 

 

 

 

 

 

Mark Tuesday, March 5 on your calendar 
and make plans to attend the CRLC General 
Meeting.  More details located on the flyer 
attached on page 13.   

 

WANTED 

DAYTIME BUNCO  

SUB CLUB LEADER  

We are looking for a member to be the Sub 
Club Leader for Daytime Bunco.  Duties in-
clude securing monthly hostess for each 
month.  This is a great way to learn more 
about CRLC.  Please contact Sue Currie if you 
are interested in becoming the Sub Club Lead-
er.   

 
Your CRLC Board 

Jill, Beth, Jody, Cynthia, Cathy, Jeana, Pat 
and Sue 

EVITES COMING SOON! 

Make sure to check your email for March evites for upcoming sub club 
events.  Don’t miss out on an event.  Check out the evite, respond “Yes” 
or “No” on your attendance.  Please respond promptly so sub club leaders 
will have an idea on the number of attendees.  And always remember, if 
your plans change and you aren’t able to attend, please change your re-
sponse in the evite.   

This and That…………... 



 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Page 3 

Upcoming CRLC General Membership Meeting Programs 

March 5, 2024—Organizing and Travel Tips 

April 2, 2024—My Favorite Things 

May 7, 2024—Recap of CRLC Year 

June 6, 2024—End of Year Party!!!! 

Sunshine 

Thoughts and prayers to Diane Leive 
on the death of her aunt.   

******************************** 

Thoughts and prayers to Tracy    
BeDell on the passing of her mother 
on February 14th.   

******************************** 

Continue prayers to Cynthia Rogan 
during her mom’s illness.       

The CRLC Board realizes that sometimes 
things come up after you sign up to attend 
the General Membership Meetings and Sub 
Club Events.  The question is “Do you go 
back in and change your RSVP to No”?   
 
Or are you the one who just doesn’t reply 
at all to the evite.  It isn’t a problem if you 
aren’t able to make it, just respond “No”.   
 
We are working with venue’s or the host for 
the events based upon the number of at-
tendees who have said YES.  So by not 
changing your reply or not replying, that cre-
ates a problem as a certain number is ex-
pected.  It isn’t a problem if something hap-
pens and you aren’t able to make it, just 
please change your RSVP to No timely so we 
have a better idea on the number of at-
tendees.   
 
In order to help out the sub club leaders, we 
have asked them to monitor for anyone who 
is a no-show and fails to change their reply 
and provide us a list.    
 
CRLC Board of Directors 
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February CRLC General Meeting 
 

Tuesday, February 6th, found CRLC members gathering at Adriatic Café for our February General 
Membership Meeting.  Time was spent catching up with each other, enjoying dinner, and hearing re-
ports from CRLC Officers and Sub Club Leaders.  Our program for the evening was “How to Make Sure 
We Have Our Affairs are in Order” presented by CRLC member, Georgia Barker.  

 

  

Winner, Winner…..Pat Hayden 
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Split the Cash Winner, Renita Hudson 
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Our Speaker, Georgia Barker 
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CRLC February General Meeting Minutes 
 
 
 

 
Date:  February 6, 2024 
 
Location: Adriatic Cafe Italian Grill 
The meeting was called to order at 6:33 p.m.  
 
Board Officer Reports: 
President – Jill Coble: 
• Jill started the meeting  by sharing several famous days and events in the history of CRLC 
• Jill introduced 1 guest and 2 new members and thanked everyone for attending. This makes our cur-
rent membership 139, just 1 below our goal for this year. 
• Jill reminded everyone that the newsletter went out by email on January 4th. 
• Jill reminded everyone that our dues cover the time period of Aug 1 through July 31st and though not 
all clubs meet in June and July some do. 
• Jill shared that the Charities & Volunteer activity this month and next is donating gently used books 
for the Katy library used book sale. 
 
1st Vice President (Programs) – Beth Clark: 
• Beth gave a preview of upcoming meetings: In March, we will have a travel agent discuss all things   
travel including tips, organizing, and the current hot places to visit.. In April, it’s Our Favorite Things.  
• Jill shared that the End of Year party will be June 6 at Katy Crossing Ice House. It will be a private 
party on their covered patio with Pizza/Dessert at 6pm and the Runaway Radio band from 7-9pm. Spous-
es/Guests are invited. The ticket price is not yet determined but will be $10 or less. 
• Since the end of year party will not be until June, we will likely have a May general meeting…stay tuned 
for details. 
 
2nd Vice President (Fundraising) –Jill Coble on behalf of Jody Turner: 
• Jill shared that both charities have now received checks from CRLC for our donation. 
 
Secretary – Cathy Wilson on behalf of Cynthia Rogan: 
• The minutes from the December meeting were in the newsletter and approved as written. 
 
Treasurer – Cathy Wilson: 
• The January Financials were reviewed and will be filed. They were approved as filed. 
• Jill informed everyone of an email scam that looks like it is coming from Jill asking for money. It ap-
pears to have only gone to the board members but Jill took this opportunity to remind everyone that 
she will never send an email like that and to always check/confirm the legitimacy of an email such as 
this. 
 
Membership – Jill Coble on behalf of Jeana Dorow: 
• Jill shared that the newsletter includes directions on how to open the directory from your phone so 
that it will be readable. 
 
Marketing – Pat Hubert: 
• Pat shared that she is working on the website. She is asking that we share our photos with her by 
email as she needs them full size to preserve picture quality. If sending photos to Jill just copy Pat as 
well. It helps if you provide a short description of the activity. 
• Pat raised the idea of putting pictures in the membership directory. Most attendees of the general 
meeting raised their hands to indicate interest in doing this.  
• Pat shared that she is posting the monthly newsletter to the website now and shared that the correct 
web address for us is cincoranchladiesclub.org. 
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February General Meeting Minutes cont………. 
 
Sub Clubs – Jill Coble on behalf of Sue Currie: 
• The February bonus event will be a trip to see two of the churches in Schulenburg. Spouses/guests 
are welcome. Checks are due by February 14th to hold your reservation. 
• We are in need of a daytime Bunco sub-club leader. Please let Sue know if you are willing to take on 
this role. 
• The Dining Out sub-club will be meeting at Clancy’s in Richmond on March 16 for a St. Patricks Day 
Party. 
• The Wine sub-club is on February 21 and will be a PJ and Pizza party. Please bring $10 for the pizze 
and a bottle of wine. 
• Evening Bunco is on February 13th and there is no limit on attendance. 
• Mexican Train has changed locations. The new restaurant is Nica’s and takes place on the 4th Tues-
day of every month. 
• Creative Kitchen meets February 8th with Gini Gannon as our host. March will be on the 14th with 
Lisa Calhoun hosting. 
• Patti shared that the volunteer connection will be at the Sunrise Senior Center on February 7th 
from 4-5:30pm serving food at their Amore event. Please wear black or black and red and remember 
we must wear closed toe shoes. 
• Ladies Night Out in January was Singo Bingo and was loads of fun. February’s event will be on the 
16th and will be a Galentine party at Kelly’s house. Wear your red/pink PJs and bring something red or 
pink to eat…and get ready to Karioke! 
 
 
• Beth introduced fellow member Georgia Barker for this months program “Getting Our Affairs 
in Order:  
 
Georgia explained the differences between a will and a trust sharing some instances when one or the 
other may be more appropriate. She shared that Texas is a friendly probate environment so for most 
a will is fine. However, if you have property in another state that may need other treatment. She also 
talked about the two kinds of trusts 

Revocable which does not provide tax advantages 
Irrevocable which does can provide tax advantages 

Georgia highlighted that there are 4 key documents to have in place before you need them: 
Will 
Financial Power of Attorney  
Medical Power of Attorney 
Directive to Physicians 

 
Georgia shared an inventory sheet that can be helpful in gathering all of your important information 
so that is is available in one place. 
 
Announcements: 
• The split-the-cash prize was $66.50. Renita Hudson was the lucky winner. 
• Pat Hayden and Fiona Setna won the door prizes. A big thank you to Frances Carr for donating this 
month’s door prizes! 
• The next General Meeting is on March 3, 2024, from 5:30 – 7:30 PM at the Adriatic Cafe. 
Molly moved to adjourn the meeting. Patty seconded, and the motion carried. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

Cathy Wilson on behalf of Cynthia Rogan, Secretary   Date: February 19, 2024 
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February Bonus Event 

It was a day trip to the Painted Churches in Schulenberg for the February Bonus Event.  Attendees 
had the opportunity to visit three of the painted churches located in Fayette County which were built 
by early Czech and German settlers.  While the churches appearred unassuming as we approached, 
from the pictures you can tell they took our breath away by the incredible beauty found inside.  
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Charity & Volunteer Connection  

 

CRLC members volunteered during the month of February at the Sunrise of Cinco Ranch during 
their “That’s Amore” Valentine Party.  Sunrise Senior Living is a senior living community offering 
quality assisted living and personalized memory care.  CRLC was happy to assist Sunrise with their 
Valentine Party.  Thanks to these CRLC members who helped with the project.   
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CRLC Day at the Rodeo!!! 

Yeehaw!!  During the January General Membership Meeting, following the program on volunteering at 
the Houston Livestock Show and Rodeo, a drawing was held where three lucky attendees were awarded  
a day at the rodeo with Volunteers Jeana, Barbara and Jill.  Thanks to each of these ladies for a fun 
day!   
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CRLC Fundraising Charity 2024 

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU!! 

  
Now is the time for you to submit your suggestions for a 501.C3 nonprofit organization where 

CRLC will donate funds from our annual 2024 Fundraising Event.  All you need to do is 

complete the below application and bring to May CRLC General Meeting OR return to 

jcoble3930@gmail.com by May 7, 2024.  Applications will be reviewed by the CRLC Board 

of Directors and a nonprofit organization will be selected.  No applications accepted after 

the deadline date.   

  

Name of 501.C3 nonprofit _______________________________________ 

  

Physical Address ______________________________________________ 

  

Contact Person (if you have one)  __________________________________ 

  

Application submitted by ______________________________(in case we have questions) 

  

Please provide details describing the organization. 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

If the organization was to receive our donation, please list how our money would be used.   
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Get to Know your Sub Club Leaders 
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Serving as the co-chair of Creative Kitchen this year is Pam McDuffie.  Pam was recently asked a few questions 
so we could learn a little more about her. 

   
 
1) Are you a native Texan?  If not, where did you grow up?   
I am not a native Texan.  I was born and raised in South Louisiana and grew up on 
a four-generation family farm which consisted of soybeans, rice, and cattle. 
Our family heritage, growing up with my dad farming rice/raising crawfish is why 
I enjoy crawfish. We continue the family tradition at Easter weekend enjoying 
boiled crawfish knowing my dad is looking down smiling from heaven. 
 
2) What is your favorite place of all places you’ve traveled? 
Trinidad is my favorite place to which I have traveled.  I enjoyed living there for 
three years.  The food, traditions (Carnival), beautiful beaches, green markets, 
hiking with friends... goes on and on, so many special memories in Trinidad. 
 
3)  If you could choose any two famous people to have dinner with, who would they 
be? 
Barbara Corcoran and Lori Greiner from Shark Tank. I like watching this show and 
they are strong successful business women.  It would be interesting to have din-
ner and listen to how they created striving businesses. 
 

4) What is one thing we don’t know about you? 
I started taking piano lessons at age seven which continued to college level. The school chorus was my chosen 
enrichment, and I would accompany on the piano, choir students. Over the years, I competed in piano competi-
tions.  There are a few memorable times, which include being selected as one of five Louisiana pianists to partic-
ipate in a Master Class Concert by Russian pianist Boris Bloch, a winner of the Soviet Union competition who per-
formed throughout Europe and was a winner in Milan and a top international competition in Spain. At the college 
level, I represented my university and placed first in the State at the Louisiana Music Teachers Association mu-
sic competition which was held at McNeese. I taught private piano lessons for ten years.  
 
5) If you could eliminate one thing from your daily routine, what would it be and why? 
I can't think of anything to eliminate. I can think of something to add to my daily routine and that would be con-
sistent exercise. 
 
6) If you could be in a movie, what would it be and what character would you play? 
I would be in a movie titled “The Party Planner”.  I like to plan and decorate for parties.   
 
7)If you were a cocktail, which would you be and why? 
Gin and tonic…. simple to make and there are options if you want to be creative and jazz up this refreshing cock-
tail!! 
 
8)  If you could be on a reality TV show, which one would you chose and why? 
I would never want to be on this type of television show, it would not for be me.  
 
9)  Which season is your favorite, summer, spring, fall or winter?  Please share why.   
Fall is my favorite season of the year.  I look forward to the cooler temperature.  It is my favorite time of the 
year to sit around the fire pit/bonfire and eat gumbo (chicken & sausage or seafood), chili or anything!! 
 

 
Thank you Pam for serving as the co-chair of CRLC Creative Kitchen.         
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CINCO RANCH LADIES CLUB 

Monthly Event Calendar 

Week Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 

 

1st 

Bunco – Day @ 

11 am 

 

 

 

General Mtg @ 

5:30 pm 

 Lunch Bunch @ 

11:30 am 

Walking @   

8:45 am 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

2nd 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Bunco –Night @ 

6:30 pm  

Mahjong @ 1pm  Creative 

Kitchen @ 

11:30 am 

 

 

Walking @   

8:45 am 

 

 

Ladies Night 

Out @ 4:30 pm 

 

 

 

3rd 

Canasta @ 

11 am 

  

 

 

 

Wine Club @ 

6:30 pm 

Coffee @    

9:30 am 
 
 
 
 

 

Walking @   

8:45 am 

 

 

 

 

Dining Out @   

6 pm 

 

 

4th 

Pokeno @ 1 pm  

 

 

 

Book Club @ 

6:30 pm 

 

 

 

 

Mexican Train 

@ 6:00 pm 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Board Meeting 

@ 3 pm  

 
 

Walking @   

8:45 am 
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Sub Clubs 
Are you a new member to CRLC or did you join after the Kickoff event?  If so, have you notified us 
which Sub Clubs you would like to receive evite invitations? Don’t miss out, contact the Sub Club 
Leader listed below so you can get your name on the distribution listing.  For more details on each 
sub club, please visit the website cincoranchladiesclub.org.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note you are automatically signed up for Bonus Events, CRLC General Meetings, and Charity 
Volunteer Connection.  All CRLC members receive evites to these events.   

This & That…… 

Sub Club Sub Club Leader Email 

Book Club  Cynthia Rogan cynthia.rogan@gmail.com 

Bunco Day Tracy Gremillion tracy@tgghomes.com 

Bunco Night Tracy Gremillion tracy@tgghomes.com 

Coffee Nancy Creedon nodee79@yahoo.com 

Canasta Sue Currie sue.currie@att.net 

Creative Kitchen Pam McDuffie mcduffie100@aol.com 

 Renita Hudson Renitahudson@comcast.net 

Dining Out Diane Leive leivediane@gmail.com 

 Cynthia Renteria cynthiarent7@yahoo.com 

Ladies Night Out Kelly Strube strubekelly@gmail.com 

Lunch Bunch Sally Outlaw texasoutlaws48@aol.com 

Mahjong Penny Smith penny.leder.aka.smith@gmail.com 

Movie Club Sue Currie sue.currie@att.net 

Mexican Train Beth Clark bethclark02@gmail.com 

Pickle Ball Melanie Young rmyoung281@gmail.com 

Pokeno Edna Quirk Ednaquirk66@gmail.com 

Prayer Partners Brenda Kleidon springwoods72@gmail.com 

Walking Yaya Chalmers yayachalmers@gmail.com 

Wine  Sherry Johnson Sej1959@comcast.net 

 Karen Powell kareninkaty@gmail.com 

mailto:cynthia.rogan@gmail.com
mailto:nodee79@yahoo.com
mailto:sue.currie@att.net
mailto:mcduffie100@aol.com
mailto:leivediane@gmail.com
mailto:cynthiarent7@yahoo.com
mailto:strubekelly@gmail.com
mailto:texasoutlaws48@aol.com
mailto:penny.leder.aka.smith@gmail.com
mailto:sue.currie@att.net
mailto:bethclark02@gmail.com
mailto:myoung281@gmail.com
mailto:yayachalmers@gmail.com
mailto:Sej1959@comcast.net
mailto:kareninkaty@gmail.com
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News from our 

Sub Clubs 
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Let’s play BUNCO!!  Daytime bunco met at the home of Jean Burg on February 6. Attendees enjoyed a 
delicious lunch and then it was on to Bunco play where some went home big winners.  Thanks to Jean 
for hosting the event.   

 

Our hostess, Jean Burg 
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February found the CRLC Coffee Sub Club meeting at Cocohodo.  As we were enjoying our drinks, Cof-
fee Sub Club Leader Nancy Creedon shared the below with us.  What a nice way to start our day! 
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It was an evening of Italian Cuisine as the Dining Out Sub Club met at Lomonte’s in Richmond during 
the month of February.  If you could like to join this fun sub club, contact Diane Leive or Cynde 
Renteria.     
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Let’s wear PJ’s and drink some wine!  That was the theme when CRLC Wine Sub Club met at the home 
of Vicki Mensing for our February Wine Sub Club.  Attendees enjoyed yummy pizza, delicious cookies 
and of course, lots of wine.  A fun game of Left Right Center was played with a couple of winners going 
home with prizes.  Thanks to Vicki for hosting our March event.   
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It was a theme of “Love, Friendship, (and Italian Food) for the February Creative Kitchen at the home 
of Gini Gannon, Hostess.  Co-hostesses were Angie Waller, Sally Outlaw, Lori Doucet-Alexander, Yadi-
ra Chalmers and Sylvia Chin.  The menu was a wonderful representation of many authentic Italian dish-
es, passed down through multiple generations and family favorite recipes.  Decorations were valentines 
and florals in red, pink and white.  A creative wooden spoon was the favor for attendees.  Thanks to 
Gini for hosting our February event.   

 

 

Our hostess and co-hostesses 
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Our February evening bunco group met at the Pin Oak Club House and was hosted by Beth Clark.  It 
was delicious treats and a fun evening of bunco for attendees.  Thanks to Beth for hosting our event 
this month.   
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How about playing some Canasta?  During the month of February, the Canasta Sub Club met at Pier 36 
in Fulshear for lunch and an afternoon of Canasta.  Contact Sue Currie if you are interested in learning 
more about Canasta and signing up to attend this Sub Club.   
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CRLC Book Sub Club met on Monday, February 26nd, at La Madeleine.  The book for the month was 
“Don’t Let Her Stay” by Nicola Sanders.  A lively discussion was held on this month’s book.  Next 
month’s book will be “The Clockmaster’s Daughter”. Contact Cynthia Rogan if you would like to join the 
CRLC Book Club.     
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Margaritas, money and dominoes!  This month’s Mexican Train was held at Neca’s Mexican Restaurant 
on Tuesday, February 27.  During the last couple of month’s, the Mexican Train Sub Club has been col-
lecting food and hygienic items to donate to the local food bank.  Contact Beth Clark if you would like 
to join the Mexican Train Sub Club.   
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CRLC BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

President    Jill Coble 

1st Vice President  Beth Clark 

2nd Vice President   Jody Turner 

Secretary   Cynthia Rogan 

Treasurer   Cathy Wilson 

Sub Clubs    Sue Currie 

Marketing   Pat Hubert 

Membership   Jeana Dorow 

Parliamentarian  Sue Currie  

CRLC Sub Club Leaders 
 

Bonus Events    Sue Currie    TBD 
Book Club    Cynthia Rogan    4th Monday @ 6:30 pm 
Bunco Day    Tracy Gremillion   1st Monday @ 11 am 
Bunco Evening    Tracy Gremillion   2nd Tuesday @6:30 pm 
Canasta    Sue Currie    3rd Monday @ 11 am 
Charity Volunteer Connection         Patti Lacy      
     Frances Carr 
Coffee     Nancy Creedon   3rd Thursday @ 9:30 am 
Dining Out               Cynthia Renteria   3rd Saturday @ 6pm 
     Diane Leive 
Creative Kitchen   Pam McDuffie    2nd Thursday @ 11:30 am 
     Renita Hudson 
Ladies Night Out    Kelly Strube    2nd Friday @ 4:30 pm 
Lunch Bunch    Sally Outlaw    1st Thursday @ 11:30 am 
Mahjong    Penny Smith Leder   3rd Wednesday @ 11 am  
Mexican Train   Beth Clark    4th Tuesday @ 6 pm 
Movie Club    Sue Currie    TBD 
Pickleball    Melanie Young   TBD 
Pokeno     Edna Quirk    4th Monday @ 11 am           
Prayer Group    Brenda Kleidon   springwoods72@gmail.com 
Walking Group   YaYa Chalmers   Every Friday @ 8:45 am 
Wine Club    Sherry Johnson   3rd Wednesday @ 6:30 pm 
     Karen Powell 



The Cinco Ranch Ladies Club (CRLC) 
was established in 1992 to provide 
residents with activities, both so-
cial and charitable. We designate 
several charities each year as re-
cipients for our fundraising events. 
We meet once month, as an entire 
club in a general meeting. Our nu-
merous sub-clubs meet at least 
once a month on a small scale and 
appeal to all different interests. 
 
Katy is rapidly expanding, and we 
welcome those in all the surrounding 
areas and neighborhoods of Katy, 
Fulshear, and Richmond–not just 
residents of Cinco Ranch! 

C inco  Ranch  Lad ie s  C lub 


